
 
 

 

 
 

   
 

‘Care Connected’ and 180 Days of Action in Humber and North Yorkshire 

Humber and North Yorkshire ICB, in collaboration with local authority partners and NHS 

trusts, developed a Health and Care Partnership People Strategy in December 2021. The 

People Strategy is a shared vision for supporting and developing the existing workforce, and 

for growing the future workforce in the area. 

Adult social care is well represented in this programme of work and its constituent task and 

finish groups, including through the Skills for Care head of area, who sits on the ICS 

Workforce Board. 

This case study: 

▪ references two initiatives which arose from the Health and Care Partnership People 

Strategy: 

1. Care Connected, an online forum for health and social care staff to connect and 

access resources and guidance. 

2. 180 Days of Action, a focused drive to achieve progress in integrated workforce 

support, and its second-year programme Breakthrough. 

▪ is based on conversations with Karen Morse, Skills for Care Head of Area, and 

information from Humber and North Yorkshire ICB. 

Where this fits in the system 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/referral-support-service/supporting-our-partners-in-care-our-quality-team/care-connected1/


 
 

 

 
 

   
 


